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April 6, 2012 – The Future In México 

   
 II Ti. 2:2: “And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou to 

faithful men, who shall be able to teach others also.” 

 

Sending Church:  Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 

Support:  I.B.F. I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. -  Fort Worth, Texas - 76108 

Furlough Address:  Same as above 

Furlough phones: (817) 690-6019 & 690-5258   E-mail: djonessr@hotmail.com 

 

Dear Praying Friends,  
 

As you know, there is a lot of violence in Mexico, and much of it is in Monterrey.  I just received a newspaper report 

stating that Monterrey is just about to fall in the hands of the drug cartels.  There is a lot of confusion, chaos and just 

about anarchy ruling there now.  According to a CIA report in 2010, if Monterrey falls in the hands of the drug 

cartels, Mexico will fall.  Pray for Mexico!  Please pray for the missionaries that are still there, that God would protect 

them.  Please pray for our people who are living in such a dangerous situation.  We do not know what the future 

holds, but praise God we know who holds the future! 
 

Focusing On Our Graduates:  Chuy Herrera 

Chuy Herrera graduated from our Bible Institute in August of 

 2011.  He was saved, baptized, and called to preach under our  

  ministry in the Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Church in San  

  Nicolas de los Garza, Nuevo Leon.  He got away from the  

  Lord and even enticed his older sister to leave the things of  

God.   He surrendered to the Lord in 2006, and though he  

enrolled in our Institute, he laments having been a bad 

influence on his sister, who has not returned to her first love 

as of this writing.  He started in the Bible institute in 

September of 2007.  He is now is preparing to go to the 

country of Taiwan!   He will be training under pastor Juan de 

Dios (pictured here giving him his diploma) until he is ready 

to go to the field.  God is already using this young man to 

help in some of the new works that have been recently 

started.  

 

Please pray for missions in Mexico, for all of this turmoil has really affected the ability for Mexican  

missionaries to raise support to go to their field of service.  Though we are not on the field at this moment because we 

are on furlough, we feel that the only hope of continuing our ministry in Mexico may be through the training of 

the nationals.  Please consider taking on the Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Institute for support!   

 

We thank the Lord for the following churches that support the Institute:  Worth Baptist Church, Fort Worth,  

Texas; Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Church, Monterrey, Mexico; Country Baptist Church, Point, Texas; First 

Baptist Church, Pleasanton, Kansas; and Northside Baptist Church, Burnet, Texas.  Several pastors have told me that 

they plan to start supporting the institute, and we thank God for you.  Will you support the Institute? 

 

I will be e-mailing our letters in the future because of the high cost of postage.  If you would rather  receive them by  

conventional mail let us know.  If you did not receive this via e-mail and would like to, please let us know.   

 

In Him, 

 

 

Daniel L. Jones, Sr. –Gal. 6:9    

Received for the Institute in January through March, 2012 

 

$_______________  ¡Muchas Gracias!  Thank You! 

You make it possible to teach the Word so that Mexicans can reach the world for Christ! 

 


